
EPAAC - Consultation Meeting for the Next (4th) Revision, Brussels,  12 December 2012

          The EPAAC Health Promotion and Prevention team is organising a consultation meeting
with IARC to collate feedback on the current European Code Against Cancer , and to discuss
how communicating the new Revision of the Code can be improved.
The meeting will take place on 12 December from 11:00 to 15:30 in Brussels. EPAAC Partners
are invited to participate.

To find out more detailed information on how to apply, please click here  as well as here.       
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http://bit.ly/RQQjQ5%20
http://www.cancercode.eu

